
Year 1 Spring Term 1 Learning Challenge 2021 
 

Successful Learners  

How do we learn about the past? 
 

 
 

Successful Learners 

Areas of Learning 
As Historians we will be looking 

at the language of time.  We 

will be learning all about HOW 

we find information about the 

past and learning about Mary 

Anning and her life. 

 

As scientists we will be looking 

at animals and learning how to 

groups them depending on what 

they look like and what they eat.   
 

 

As Mathematicians we will be 

concentrating on 2D and 3D 

shapes and then place value to 

20 and then to 50. 
 

 

As caring citizens we will be 

learning about responsibility 

and how we need to help our 

parents at home and how we 

need to make sure we do our 

learning, even when we are at 

home.   
 

 

Areas of Learning 
As readers, we will be reading a 

book called “Super Swooper” 

and “Mary Anning Fossil 

Hunter” which links to our 

learning about dinosaurs and 

how we know about them. 

As design technologists we will 

recreate dinosaur scales and 

skins using a variety of printing 

techniques. 

As information technologists 

we will use Purple Mash to help 

us to sort information 

depending on its criteria. 

As Musicians we will be 

creating our own music linked 

to dinosaurs and drawing the 

noise that it will make as music 

notation. 

As Geographers we will be 

learning about continents and 

oceans and linking this to 

where dinosaurs lived.   

In Religious Education we will 

be learning about the Epiphany 

and how Jesus was special. 

Christian Values 

 

We will focus on the value of responsibility and linking this to being 

responsible with our learning and taking on jobs at home to help our 

parents. 
 

Building Learning Powers 

 

We will be working on our Resourcefulness Muscle by asking lots of questions to 

find out how we know about things that have happened in the past millions of 

years ago. 



ST GEORGE’S CE PRIMARY SCHOOL 
 

Welcome back to Year 1 

 

The children have all come back to school eager and ready to learn!  Fantastic! 

 

PE – Please can you make sure that your child brings their PE kit in school. The PE kit consists of red shirt, black shorts 

and black pumps.  This will remain in school with your child’s name clearly labelled inside. 

  

READING BOOKS/LIBRARY BOOKS – Due to Covid and its restrictions, we are only sending reading books home once a 

week and then we quarantine them in school before putting them back on to the shelves.  Please make sure your child’s 

book is in school every Friday so we can then change it.   

   

Water bottles – water bottles can be sent into school daily, please ensure your child’s name is on them so that they 

don’t get muddled up and it is water please. 

 

HOMEWORK – the children will be given weekly homework to complete – when completed you can send a photograph to 

y1@st-georges-hyde.tameside.sch.uk 

 

WEBSITE – don’t forget to look at our class page on the website so you can see all the learning we do in school! 

 

Thanks for your support 

 

Mrs Strafford, Mrs Clegg, Miss Blair and Mrs Hall 

(Year 1 team) 

 

mailto:y1@st-georges-hyde.tameside.sch.uk

